
 

 

 

SMART WONDERS SCHOOL 
 

 

Monday, 01st May 2023                                                                                                   SWS/ACD/2023-24/10A 

                                                                                       

Dear Parent 

 

Greetings from Smart Wonders! 

 

On the occasion of upcoming Mother’s Day our students of Senior classes will be involved in making a take 
away during their house activity period on Friday, 5th May 2023.Kindly note the material required to be brought 
on this day is as follows: 

 

Classes Activity and Material Required  

6, 7 & 8 Memory Jar  

Empty plastic jar (reusable), glue stick, beads, decorative material, 

fevicol, clay  (sequins, rhinestones, glitter etc.) 

9 & 10 Poster Making and Slogan Writing  

Topic - ‘Moms Make Life Beautiful’ 

Poster Colours / Oil Pastels, sketch pens (A3 sheets will be provided by 

school) 

 
 

Looking forward to your cooperation  

 

Warm regards, 

 

 
Poonamjit Kaur 

Principal 


